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2015 Planning Potluck Dinner 
Saturday, February 7th 

Hope your Winter has been a good one, so far. 

The evening of February 7th is a date that you'll want to reserve.   That is the date of our 2015 Planning/

potluck dinner.   

So choose a food item you'd like to share, bring your ideas for some BMCU events, and enjoy discuss-

ing what and when we will be getting together for the coming driving season!  Roger Davis 

 

    When:   Saturday, Feb 7th, 6pm 

    Where:  Unitarian Universalist Church 

      6876 S.  Highland Dr.  (2000 East) (Next to KFC) 

                    Cottonwood Heights, UT   84121 

 

That's right, the BMCU wants YOU!  Without you, the Club is nothing.  With you, the Club is FUN!!!    

The more, the merrier.  After all, the whole purpose of the BMCU is to enjoy our LBC's and share that 

enjoyment with each other.    The best way to do that, is to come to our Potluck Dinner.  Be there!  

We're not going to send you a letter (well maybe a Newsletter). Saturday Feb 7 is our first chance to get 

together to share stories of what we've been doing over the holidays, what we've got planned for the up-

coming year, and tell tall tales about our driving experiences last season.  It's just like a party!!! Light a 

fire and get to the dinner!  With gas  so inexpensive, 

this is a great place to go. 

 

Bring a dish to share.     We will provide the utensils , 

plates, bowls, cups, and napkins.  Bring what you'd like 

to drink.   Adult beverages are OK.  Consume responsi-

bly.      Venue   

 

 



Top Down weather for Christmas Light drive. Page 2 

This was a first for us in Utah.  Putting the 

top down on the TR4 and heading out for 

an evening of enjoying the Christmas sea-

son lights in our neighborhood and other 

parts of SLC.  The weather this winter has 

been very pleasant and the snow has been 

reasonable.  The lack of salt on the roads 

has meant driving the LBC is less of a 

death sentence on old English steel. 

I’ve had the TR4 since 2003 and it was my 

daily driver for 2 1/2 years—summer, win-

ter, spring and fall.  The salt did its damage 

to the sheet metal in particular.  Fortunately 

the TRs are body on frame rather than 

monocoque like the MGBs.  Less structural 

damage from rust that way.   

Those years as a daily driver in SLC plus 

the decades prior to that left the sheet metal 

in dire need of repair and TLC. 

The result was a strip down to bare metal, 

replacement of holes and lace with new 

metal and a repaint from white to red. 

I plan on having a photo article in next 

month’s newsletter showing the redo on the 

TR4. 

As newsletter editor I would love to run 

photos and text about your project(s) on 

your LBC. 

Send them to me at robbfoye@gmail.com. 

All the BMCUers would love to hear about 

your project—even one far from 

completion. 

    Rob Foye, editor 

Remember the Memorial Day Weekend trip to Kanab, UT 
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British Motor Club of Utah 
Salt Lake City, Utah 
   

Quarterly Financial Report 

 
Wishing the best of 2015 to all loyal members of the BMCU.  And looking forward to all the events we will share in the 

upcoming year. 

  

Now, on to the quarterly financial report:* 

  

                        Beginning balance (from last report)           $5310.49 

  

                               Bank interest                                +                 .13 

        

                               No expenses this period                      _________ 

                        Ending balance                                             $5310.62 

  

 * A complete set of financial documents for 2014 will be available at our annual membership "Pot Luck" meeting. 

    

Martin Van Nood 

Chancellor of the Exchequer 

 

Lucas Calendar 

February 7, 2014: Planning Dinner. 

 

March  2014:  MacCool’s for St Paddy’s on the 16th and  Ashmead Collec-

tion on the 22nd . 

 

April 12, 2014:  Saturday, Once Around the Lake, Paul Jaroch 

 

May 10, 2014: Antelope Island Run, Larry Farrington; May 24-26, Bryce 

Canyon Memorial Weekend, Jim Stover. 

 

June 21, 2014: British Field Day Liberty Park SLC,  Jon Hermance 

 

July 12, 2014: Trappers Loop Run, Paul Jaroch 

 

August 16, 2014:  Alpine Loop Run, Drew Frink 

 

September 1, 2014: Miner’s Day Parade, Park City, Floyd Inman 

 

October 5, 2014:  Mt. Nebo Run, Kevin Cowan 

 

November  8, 2014: End of Season Dinner, Larry Farrington 

Don’t forget impromptu events too. 

 

The British Motor Club of 

Utah welcomes anyone who 

owns or is a fan of classic 

British cars and trucks. 

Membership is free. If you 

are not a member and would 

like to join, go to our Con-

tact page and let us know! 

http://BMCUTAH.org  

If you would like to attend 

any of our events, you must 

adhere to the following 

rules: 

1. Show Up! 

2. Have fun! 

Please send ideas, suggestions, comments, articles, and/or photos for the 

BMCU Newsletter to the editor: robbfoye@gmail.com 

Think about 2015’s events; 

here’s what we did in 2014. 

http://britishmotorclub.org

